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NEWS 

We are now coming to the end of our first 6 weeks of the new school year! The gymnasts have all settled 

into their respective academies once again and have shown us some excellent work so far. There are lots 

of photos, comments and videos on our facebook and twitter pages so make sure you check them out! 

There are 6 weeks left of this term which ends week commencing 26
th

 November 2012, so you will be 

receiving all your re-booking information in the next 3-4 weeks. Don’t forget you will be able to purchase 

badges from your chosen centre in time for the final session to take place. We would like to welcome 

Amanda Reece to the Festival Hall Total Gymnastics team. Amanda has worked 3 weeks with us now and 

is settling in the sessions with the gymnasts! Emma Slater has paid a visit to all the Everyone Active sites over the past couple 

of weeks, and she is very impressed with how much the gymnasts have progressed since she last saw them! Lots of exciting 

gymnastics happening so well done to the coaches and gymnasts for all their hard work! 

 

BRITISH GYMNASTICS MEMBERSHIP 

If any customer has yet to renew their British Gymnastics membership, we ask that you please do so ASAP as the new 

membership year begun on the 1
st

 October 2012. This is £16.00 for the full membership year 1
st

 October 2012 – 30
th

 

September 2012 and should be paid by cheque made payable to BRITISH GYMNASTICS and handed to your child’s coach. If 

you do not have access to a cheque book, please call us on 0844 357 9653.   

 

 

TOTAL GYMNASTICS KIT ORDERS 

Our next kit order will be placed on Thursday 15
th

 November 2012. The order usually takes around 2 weeks to be made and 

delivered. This will be our final kit order before Christmas! All orders are taken over the phone on 0844 357 8653 and sizes 

are done by age; 5-6, 7-8, 9-11, 12-13. We have our hoodies and t-shirts 

and don’t forget we also have our drinks bottles and kit bags! Any orders 

placed after the 15
th

 November 2012, cannot be guaranteed in time for 

Christmas! 

PRICES 

 Hoodie: £18.00 

 T-shirt: £8.50 

 Drinks bottle: £3.60 (inc VAT) 

 Kit bag: £3.60 (inc VAT)  

 Merchandise package (hoodie, t-shirt, drinks bottle and kit bag): £30.00  

*All items are subject to postage and packaging; £3.00 for one item, £4.00 for 2 items**, £4.50 for over 2 items. 

**If the two items are the kit bag and bottle postage is £3.00 
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